
 

 

Inspector 786 Ryan Hayes 
West Leicester’s Neighbourhood Policing 

Area Commander 

Dear reader, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my new weekly written update, 
this will be complimenting the updates already shared on our West 
Leicester Facebook page.  

The team share all the great they do on that page, so if you haven’t 
already, please check it out! 

Operation Pedalfast 

We have been running Operation Pedalfast. 
 
This is an operation aimed at tackling the illegal use of electric 
scooters and bikes. These are often linked to other types of 
offending and ASB. 
 
This operation has been running regularly, the latest of which has 
been around the Braunstone area.  
 
Our successes are published on Facebook and through our 
Neighbourhood Link. 
 
Confidence Survey 

Our new confidence survey has recently gone live. 

This is your opportunity to share whether you have confidence in 
your local police, voice your concerns and help us identify our local 
priorities.  
 
You can access our confidence survey by scanning the QR code to 
the left of this text. Alternatively, if you see one of our 
neighbourhood officers out on the beat, approach them and they 
will complete it with you.    

You can also use the Your Area section of our force website. This 
details your local beat team, priorities, upcoming events and 
contact channels. 
 
Establishment Uplift 

It was my pleasure to welcome 3 new PCSO’s to the West Leicester 
team last week. Please welcome them as they integrate with our 
communities and share any concerns you may have with them. 

I thank you for your continued support and look forward to updating 
you next week with my second written update.  

Kind Regards, 
 Ryan 

 

Use this QR code to 
access our confidence 

survey. 
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